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My name is Winter,  

 

I am here to speak for all Oregonians who currently are working, without any 

healthcare coverage, or even if you do have coverage. The type of care you receive 

depend’s on your employer and how much they will cover. 

 

We already pay for Medicare, with out taxes and it is beyond time that we see 

Healthcare as it is, a fundamental human right. I also highly suggest we keep private 

healthcare for those who want that option, and a public funded healthcare system for 

all.  

 

Government officials who are paid via tax payer money have healthcare, but a lot of 

the working class does not. Retail, food, service industries are amongst the groups 

that don’t have Healthcare.  

 

Universal healthcare would send the message to the American people that it’s 

Government cares about the people. 


